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28th February 2024  
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

St David’s Day 

A reminder that we will be celebrating St David’s Day and holding our School Eisteddfod this 

Friday, 1st March.  Children can wear traditional Welsh costume or colours of the Welsh flag to 

school (red, white or green).  Welsh red football or rugby kits may be worn.  We look forward to 

an enjoyable day.  Thank you for all of the fantastic entries of the castles for the technology 

competition. 

 

World Book Day 

A reminder that we will be celebrating World Book Day on Monday, 4th march.  Children can 

come to school dressed as a character from a book.  We will be completing fun reading activities 

in classes during the day.  There is no charge for this event. 

 

Pupil Interim Reports 

Unfortunately we are having to change the date reports are due home from Thursday, 29th 

February until Thursday, 21st March.  This is due to having the Estyn Inspection in school.  The 

report will contain how your child is progressing, next steps for improvement and report on 

their attitude to learning, homework and attendance. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs A Green 

Headteacher   

E-bost/E-mail: mailbox@cefnmawr-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 
 

Head Teacher/Pennaeth: Mrs A. Green B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 
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